
From: Scott Seaman
To: Randolph Ragland
Subject: [External_Sender] Confirmation of Gauge Disposal
Date: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 12:29:34 PM

Dear Mr. Ragland:

I can confirm that we received Seaman density gauge A-362 from Puerto Rico for disposal. 

I'm sorry for the delay in getting this information to you.  Thank you for your patience.

Regards,

Scott 

Scott Seaman
Seaman Nuclear Corp.
Tel (414) 762-5100

From: "Randolph Ragland" <Randolph.Ragland@nrc.gov>
Sent: 5/8/23 5:06 PM
To: "info@SeamanNuclear.com" <info@SeamanNuclear.com>

I cannot terminate R&F asphalt without confirmation from Seaman
Nuclear Corporation that they received the gauge.  
 

Could you let me know if you received the final gauge and confirm the
serial number?
 

Regards,

 

 

 

 

Randolph C. Ragland, Jr., CHP

Senior Health Physicist

Division of Radiological Safety and Security

NRC Region I

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406

(610) 337-5083 (office)

(610) 310-7799 (cell)

(610) 337-5269 (fax)
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